
  

 

  

 

 

 

7th February 2024 

3-6 Cricket Program 

 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

 

Students from 3-6 will take part in a cricket program beginning Thursday 15th February. The program will 

run each Thursday from weeks 3-6 and operate on the school grounds by qualified coaches at no cost to 

students. The program is part of our commitment to the Sporting Schools initiative.  As the program will 

cover mandatory content and outcomes from the PDHPE syllabus, it is compulsory for students to attend 

the sessions unless they are prevented from participating due to illness or injury. In this case, a written 

explanation is required from a parent or caregiver.  

Students will attend a 40-minute session each Thursday from weeks 3-6. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Jess Littlewood      Tim Lewis 

Program Coordinator                  Principal 
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